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Kampong Speu Province, Cambodia: On 17 December 2022, FFWPU-Cambodia led by Mrs. Masumi 

Schmittat and team visited 4 communes; 1. Rolangkroel Commune, 2. Kahaeng Commune, 3. Vorsor 

Commune and 4. Trapaingkorng Commune which we had done for Blessing Ceremony with around 

2,000 couples joined the blessing, located in Samrongtong District, Kampong Speu province for visitation 

and discussion for the family program and invite young people and students to attend the upcoming 7-day 

Divine Principle Workshop in January 2023 and discuss to cooperate with high school principals through 

the commune leaders. 

 

 
 

All the commune leaders are so happy to welcome us and willing to make cooperation in order to 

education their youth at commune hall and school. They really want their youth to become model youth 

and the future leaders through our education. They can build the strong communities centering on the 

blessed families. The blessing ceremony is very important and they really miss the time be together in the 

blessing ceremony. 

 

Through this visitation we really felt that leader really want to work and cooperation with us more and 

more as they know that the youth is the future of their community and country, so youth not just need 

education for skills but most important is education in their heart (character). 

 

Thank you so much Heavenly Parent and True Parents for allowing us to meet four Commune Chiefs 

with fruitful discussion and future activities for youth and family education. We will do our best to 

convey True Mother's love and blessing to them. 

 

Thank you very much True Mother. We love you. 


